LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 84TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
April 20, 2015
TO: Honorable Carol Alvarado, Chair, House Committee on Urban Affairs
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB2276 by Elkins (Relating to the development and maintainance of certain records and
written policies of animal shelters.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Health and Safety Code to require certain animal shelters to develop a
written statement of the shelter's euthanasia policy. The bill would require an animal shelter to
prepare and maintain records of the intake and disposition of animals in the shelter. The bill sets
forth requirements of the records maintained by an animal shelter. Under the provisions of the bill,
an animal shelter would be required to prepare monthly records, maintain records for at least three
years after the record was prepared and make records available to the public.

Local Government Impact

There could be cost associated with the provisions of the bill. The costs would vary by entity and
would depend on a number of factors including the current documentation of a shelter, the number
of animals cared for in a shelter, and existing shelter resources.

Source Agencies:
LBB Staff: UP, KVe, SD, EK, ADe
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